[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Amy Spencer 
Sent: 24 April 2019 17:00
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Opposition of the proposed Claydon Marina

My full postal address is 
St Kew Cottage
Church Lane
Claydon 
Ox17 1ew

Miss A Spencer 

On 24 Apr 2019, at 10:15 am, Planning <Planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> wrote:
Good morning,
 
Please provide your full postal address so your comments can be registered against the Planning application.
 
Kind regards
 
Development Management
Cherwell District Council & South Northamptonshire Council
Direct Dial 01295 227006
planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
www.southnorthants.gov.uk 
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil or www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil  
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil or @SNorthantsC
 
From: Amy Spencer 
Sent: 23 April 2019 19:47
To: DC Support
Cc: Councillor George Reynolds; Councillor Douglas Webb
Subject: Opposition of the proposed Claydon Marina 


I oppose the proposed construction of the Marina, positioned at Glebe Farm, Claydon for the following reasons. 

1. The building of the Marina will produce a large amount of pollution, throughout not only the construction period but also, while people are living there also. This will not only damage the surrounding wildlife but also the clean air idea that comes with living in the countryside. 
2. Having a larger population enter the rural environment will put a stretch local amenitys, such as the doctor’s surgery, which is already not taking any more patients, the local shop and school. 
3.  People move to a village in order to have a peaceful and serine living environment, having large scale building works will damage the peaceful environment as well as ruin the views surrounding the village 
4. Having a large amount of noise pollution due to construction will negatively impact the current houses selling in the village, new and prospective house buyers may but put off by the noise. 
5. As global warming is having an effect on temperatures in the UK it is likely that during the drier months a lack of water may occur, as it has in the past, meaning the resident of the marina may not have adequate facilities
6. The road leading up to the proposed marina is already damaged and in a poor state, having large lorries and cranes carrying equipment, will only make it worse. 


Miss A Spencer
